OFFICE OF
BUDDY DYER
MAYOR

July 16, 2010

Mr. Jerry E. Pierce Chairman Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation, Inc. PO Box 4303 Winter Park, FL 32793

Dear Jerry,

This letter is to express my support for the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park to be located in the Medical City at Lake Nona. The memorial will be a focal point of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs Medical Center and a lasting tribute to Central Florida residents who have served in our armed forces.

Monuments at the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park will display the names of more than 1,100 men and women from Orange, Lake, Brevard, Osceola, Seminole and Volusia counties. The memorial will honor our local veterans and provide a place for our community to remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice to protect our freedom.

I appreciate the hard work and dedication of the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation, Inc. to establish a memorial that will be a permanent tribute to those who have so faithfully served our country.

Sincerely,

Buddy Dyer Mayor